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May 16, 2005

MAY 3 6 2005
Ms. Beth O’Donnell

Executive Director

Public Service Commission

211 Sower Blvd.

Frankfort, Kentucky 40602-3940

FAX TRANSMISSION

Dear Ms. O’Donnell:

Cage No. 2004 -00425

I am in receipt of your letter of May 10, 2005. T am concerned that I did not receive any
notice of an informal conference. Approximately 2 mths. Ago, Mr. Pinney advised me
that a meeting was in the works and that [ would be notified. However, to date-1 am not
in receipt of that notice.

I ask that this document be entered into the records and if possible another informal
meeting be rescheduled. As I understood in the last attempt to plan a meeting — it would
be coordinated with both sides.

[ look forward to hearing from you regarding this matter and so desperately want to
resolve the concerns regarding LG&E.

Sincerely,

i!am'cia Conner

CC: Jeb Pinney



